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2025 NBCCEDP Allowable CPT Codes 
 
 
 
CPT Codes 
The 2025 NBCCEDP CPT list is attached. There is one new CPT code for 2025: 
99459 - Pelvic examination (List separately, in addition to primary procedure). this code is used 
to provide additional funding that reflects the cost of pelvic examination packs and in-room 
chaperones. If a provider performs a pelvic exam for cervical cancer screening during an office 
visit, you may reimburse for this CPT code along with the office visit. This code provides 
additional fees for the cost of pelvic examination packs and in-room chaperones. This is only 
allowed when pelvic exam is done in order to do a Pap or HPV test. It would not be appropriate 
to cover this code for pelvic exams that are not related to cervical cancer screening. 
 
 
Telehealth Coverage 
Telehealth visits are still allowed following the Medicare guidance. There are new telehealth 
CPT codes, but these are not yet covered through Medicare. The office visit codes remain listed 
as permanent telehealth codes. The full list of 2025 telehealth codes can be found at List of 
Telehealth Services | CMS. 
 
 
Reimbursement Rates 
The 2025 Medicare reimbursement rates have not been released. We will notify you once we 
learn that they are available. 
 

 
 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS! 

Ask Dr. Miller 

https://www.cms.gov/medicare/coverage/telehealth/list-services
https://www.cms.gov/medicare/coverage/telehealth/list-services

